
Happy Holidays from Rebedew Ranch 
2017 

 

Hard to believe that it has been another year 

already. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Our biggest news is that I 

am pregnant! I’m due in 

May 2018.  

Work continues to go 

well. I am working in 

pediatrics in Monroe and 

New Glarus. David’s 

position has been 

evolving, he is now core 

faculty for the residency 

program, which means 

he gets to do more 

teaching. He is also 

doing more emergency 

department shifts. This 

fall we went to many of the New Glarus-Monticello 

High School football games as the team doctors.  

Early in 2017 we traveled to San Diego for a 

conference together. We stayed a few extra days 

and went to the Zoo and Safari Park.  

 

Loki and Sonny continue to get along beautifully, and 

I’m still loving having horses in my backyard.  

 

This fall we took some time off together to go on a 

little vacation to Madeline Island. It was beautiful. We 

went on a few guided tours, including kayaking 

through the sea caves and boating to a few of the 

Apostle Islands to see several of the lighthouses. We 

also stopped at a few places on the way up and the 

way home. We didn’t know it at the time, but our little 

one was with us on that vacation. 

 

Our kitties are continuing to do well.  They like to 

snuggle with us and with each other. Chloe, Pearl, 

and Tink are in the photo below. Stripey is in the top 

photo.  

 

 

With love, 

~Katie, David, & The Critters  


